NOTICE TO ST. BERNARD RESIDENTS
Due to the approach of soon-to-be-Hurricane Ida, our office will be CLOSING:


    AT 11:00 a.m. ON FRIDAY, AUGUST 27, 2021



-AND WILL BE CLOSED:



      MONDAY, AUGUST 30, 2021


We will re-open Tuesday, August 31, 2021 at 8:30 a.m., and hope you and your loved ones remain safe during this severe weather event.

Sincerely,

Jaylynn Bergeron Turner, Assessor


Parish of St. Bernard

